
Science is in the air! Middle school students have
been working hard on their projects for the past
few weeks and were able to present their final work
to Crusaders this week. We were amazed by how
much they have learned!
We are still collecting snack items for the snack
bags for our hardworking nurses at Adventist
Hospital, and for residents in our local retirement
homes. Another group of Crusaders are gathering
much needed art supplies and books for our
neighbors, The Storybook Garden! If you have items
you wish to donate, please contact our school office
at 584-5218.

March Basket Raffle
St. Rose-McCarthy School's March Raffle Basket drawing
was held last Friday, March 5th. The lucky winner was our
very own, Crystal Fragoso! This basket generated $1,950.
for our school. Stay tuned for the next raffle in April the
week we return from Easter vacation.
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Spirit Day
March 17th is our monthly Spirit
Day! Please have your Crusader
dress in green, and weather
permitting, we will all participate
in our annual Jump Rope Contest!
Prizes will be awarded to the top
jumpers in each class and fun will
be had by all.

Easter Egg Hunt
The annual Easter Egg hunt will be
held on Wednesday, March 31st.
Thank you for sending a bag of
candy to school.

It's already that time

of year! Don't forget to

set your clocks

forward this 

Saturday night, 

March 14th.
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